
 

April 15, 2020 

	
TO	WHOM	IT	MAY	CONCERN 

 
 
 
BASALT	500	UNDERGROUND	TIE	–	SYSTEM	IMPROVEMENT	PROJECT	
	
This letter is to inform you about construction work which is planned 
for your neighborhood in May 4th 2020.  Holy Cross Energy needs to 
install new conduits, vaults, and transformers as shown on the 
attached map.  Advanced Underground Construction, hired by Holy 
Cross Energy, is trenching and installing conduit at a depth of 4’. After 
that work is complete, a Holy Cross Energy crew will follow with cable 
pulling equipment to pull electric cables thru the new conduit system.  
You will be contacted by phone if there will be a need for a scheduled 
outage.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Allen Goad at Holy Cross Energy, 
970-947-5433 office, or send an email to agoad@holycross.com.  
 
 


